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This is such an incredibly bad idea - unless you believe the voter suppression. We 

see through ploy. This is just a way to keep make it so less people are able to vote 

and keep Oregon from having such a high voter turnout. So many people depend on 

mail in ballots because they can’t get to a polling place - for very legitimate reasons. 

Please do not let this happen.  

 


